## Eustis School Department Stratton School

65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982 Phone: (207) 246-2283 Fax: (207) 246-6598

August 22, 2022

**Dear Stratton School Families:** 

A new school year is upon us with freshly sharpened pencils and shiny waxed floors. Teachers and staff have been training in PBIS (Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports). You will hear everyone talking about ROAR (Respectful, Organized, Always Safe, and Responsible) this year.

Our custodial, maintenance, kitchen staff and Miss Kathy have been working hard this summer to make the school organized, sparkly clean and ready for everyone's return to school. When you see them around please extend gratitude for their hard work. The teachers have been in planning, preparing and collaborating for your return as well.

As you may or may not know, Mr. London will be our Superintendent and I will be the Principal. I believe that open communication is a key element to a successful family-school relationship. Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns at 246-2283 or temery@strattonschool.org.

We are excited to welcome families back into our school. Teachers and staff will be present for a meet and greet at our Back to School BBQ on Monday, August 29th, 2022. It will take place at the school from 4-5:30. We will be walking through our beautiful school, taking a peek at the garden, chatting with the teachers and seeing friends.

Additionally, we look forward to seeing you on the first day of school, August 31, 2022.

Yours in education,

Tal Rha I amery

Tabitha I. Emery

Principal

Come Grow With Us